	NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS

Notice is hereby given to the taxpayers of HAMILTON SOUTHEASTERN SCHOOLS, Hamilton County, Indiana, that the School Corporation’s notices to taxpayers concerning its 2017 capital projects fund inadvertently omitted the School Corporation’s future allocation of $4,872,968, which corresponds to the addition of space to the School Corporation’s high school building. This figure was included in the underlying capital projects fund plan adopted by the School Corporation.


	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	


